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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well.  

 

This week I have had the pleasure of accompanying the year 6 children to Flambards.   Despite the 
weather, it was a fantastic day – the children were impeccably behaved and there was lots of fun 
and laughter.  Myself, Mrs Merrifield and Mrs Edwards had a fantastic time and we cannot wait 
for the London Trip. 

 

Parents evening:  Hopefully you have all managed to book a slot now, but if you have not yet done 
so, or the dates do not work for you – please just drop us a line and we will fit you in.   

 

CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION DATES:  

 

Nursery / Reception            – 5.30p.m Wednesday 13th December  

Year 1 & 2 Production          – 2:00p.m on Thursday 14th December  

Year 3,4,5&6 Production      – 5:30p.m on Thursday 14th December 

 

I hope these dates meet all of your needs.  We have tried to juggle working, non-working parents 
as well as the ensuring the younger children attend the performances (we have a lot of children 
who do not make it back to the evening shows – hence the daytime ones).  It is a tricky balance 
trying to get these dates and times right, so we appreciate your support with these.  Separate 
correspondence will be sent out nearer the time for each of these individual events – but hopefully 
having the times and dates a bit earlier will be of use to you all.   

 

That’s all from me this week.  I hope you have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing 
you next week.  

 

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 

Group % Attend 

Year 1 89.6 

Year 2 96.0 

Year 3 95.9 

Year 4 96.5 

Year 5 89.0 

Year 6 94.2 

Totals 93.5 

Yr 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Significant 

 

Definition 1—being or causing something of                    
importance.  

 
Definition 2—having meaning; meaningful.  

  

It was a small but significant victory  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Eliza, Annabelle, Jacob 

Y2: Leo, Dougie, Ziva  

 Y3: Anna, Ben, Layla  

Y4: Olivia, Jack, Lowen 

 Y5: Black, Kaia, Ruben 

Y6: Declan, Xavier, Emily 
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  

 Friday 6th October—Inset day 

 w/c 9th October  - Parental consultations—details 

tbc.  

 Monday 23rd—Friday 27th –half term 

 Thursday 2nd November—Halloween Disco -4:14-

5:15 FSU & KS1   5:30 – 6:30 KS2. 

 Thursday 7th December -National  Christmas                   

Jumper day –  (non-school uniform and Christmas 

jumper).  

 Wednesday 13th December—Christmas dinner day 

– (non-school uniform and Christmas Jumpers can 

be worn).  

 Wednesday 13th December—5.30pm Reception 

Christmas production 

 Thursday 14th December—2.00pm Y1/2 production 

 Thursday 14th December—5.30pm Y3,4,5 & 6 pro-

duction 

 w/c 4th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 
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Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘un cahier’ 

means                        

‘an exercise book’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

If we borrow every single book from a library, 

is it still a library? 

 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

Data updates 

We do not send yearly data update forms 

out. If ever  you have a change of                  

address/ contact details etc, please let 

the school office know so that we can 

update your information .  

Many thanks 
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A jar of Nutella sells every 2.5 seconds... 

...enough of the hazelnut spread is sold each year that you could circle the globe with it 1.8 times!  

 

Random fun 

fact of the week!  

Neurodevelopmental Assessment Team (NDAT) Parent Information Session 

If you are considering or in the process of a Neurodevelopmental Referral (ADHD, ADD, Autism etc). The 
NHS Neurodevelopmental Assessment Team will be running some information sessions in order to tell you more about: 

• The NDAT team – who are we? 

• The assessment process: 

• What happens in the initial appointment? 

• What information we need to gather for the assessment? 

• What other factors we might consider during the assessment process? 

• What help is available whilst you are waiting for the assessment to occur? 
We will also update you on any new developments 
They have planned an online video meeting to be held via Microsoft TEAMs on Thursday 05 October 2023 at 10am. 

To book a place please telephone 01872 246945 or email cpntr.asdteam@nhs.net 

mailto:cpntr.asdteam@nhs.net

